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To whom it may concern: 

I oppose this unconstitutional attempt to subvert our 2A rights by imposing onerous 

restrictions on law abiding citizens.  The problem with crime is not the access to 

firearms or ammunition by the majority of gun owners,  it is the abject failure of this 

states current leadership with regards to punishment for crime and criminals.  

Citizens have had ENOUGH of the abdication of local government to do their jobs.  

Place restrictions on the criminals, NOT the people who bear the burden of the 

criminal actions.  

 

Sincerely,  

A. St. Thomas  

Willamina, Oregon  


